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Acorn, Week of May 5th

 



Important Dates
5/13 Finance Committee (BOFC) 4PM
5/13 Facilities Meeting (BoFac) 6PM
5/15 Clothing Swap
5/16 No School (ELOP Day offered)
5/20 Charter Council Meeting (BOCC) 6PM
5/21 Spring Concert 6PM
5/26 No School Memorial Day
5/28 SPED Parent Binder Night 4pm
6/5 Last Day of School, Rose Ceremony & Graduation

 



From the Director
Hello Blue Oak;

Mother's Day Tea in Kindergarten, 7th grade off to Ashland, 6th grade to Medieval
Games, Shelter, and Animal projects, 8th grade Projects. 19 days left. Make-up testing
is finishing up, plans for Spring Concert on the 21st, and graduation on the 5th. The
Parent Council is so busy with Oaken Lands, May Faire, and Staff Appreciation. Not to

mention those driving on field trips. The summer session starts on the 9th.

The facilities work continues to. We met with the California Department of Education.
They reviewed and approved our new site. Another step forward.

I have contacted the classes whose teachers are settled for next year.

Kindergarten Teachers Cheryl & Sheila will continue.
Kate McDonald is set for 1st.

Hunter Hamblin & Brittany Jones will continue as 2nd and 3rd.
Jennifer is planning for the 5th.

Nick Meier will move to 6th, he has been there twice before.
Emma Todd continues as 7th and Sarah Lee as 8th.

I enjoyed the music at Oaken Lands and the community at the May Faire. I am
I look forward to the Spring Concert and graduation. What a whirlwind the end of the

year can be. and so much fun.

Enjoy this great outdoor weather!

Warmly,
Susan Domenighini

“Our highest endeavor must be to develop free human beings who are able of
themselves to impart purpose and direction to their lives. The need for imagination, a
sense of truth, and a feeling of responsibility—these three forces are the very nerve of

education.”
― Rudolf Steiner

 

May Faire Photos



 



May 16 Splash Water Day Club
School is out on May 16th, but a Water Day is in session. Sign up for this fun ELOP Day
that includes water balloon fights, splash games and lots of sunshine! This is a free
program that includes breakfast, lunch and a snack. Students must register by using
this link or calling the front desk.

https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/jr3.0/ParentPortal/Login?orgID=551503

 

https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/jr3.0/ParentPortal/Login?orgID=551503


New Club Alert
We have added a new Positive play club on Fridays! Sign up through Jackrabbit or
Call/Email front desk!

Positive Play Club offers a mix of free play and organized games, giving kids the chance
to move their bodies, build friendships, and enjoy the sunshine. Students will learn new
games and have the opportunity to teach their favorite games to others. Positive Play
meets every Friday and takes place on the playground or in the great room. Please
wear play shoes and bring a water bottle! 

https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/jr3.0/ParentPortal/Login?orgID=551503

 

https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/jr3.0/ParentPortal/Login?orgID=551503


Blue Oak School's Spring Concert is coming up on
Wednesday, May 21st, 2025
! This special evening of music begins at 6PM in the Great Room.
Make it a complete evening out! Concession sales start at 5PM with full dinner options,
drinks, and a bake sale available. Come early, enjoy dinner with your family, and then
settle in for a wonderful showcase of our talented students.
#BlueOakSchool #SpringConcert #SchoolEvents #MusicEducation #CommunityEvent

 



📣 Summer Camp 📣
Our FREE Summer Camp at Blue Oak School is back! Give your children an amazing
summer experience without breaking the bank!

✅ WHEN: Two sessions available • June 8-13 • June 18-20
✅ WHO: Open to grades TK-8th
✅ INCLUDES: • Full day program (8:00-5:00) •

All meals provided (breakfast, lunch, snack) • Educational activities that make learning
FUN • Arts & crafts • Outdoor playtime
Registration is now open! Reserve your child's spot by registering on JagBrabbit or call
530-879-7483.

Don't miss this opportunity to keep your kids engaged, fed, and having fun this
summer! Spaces fill quickly, so register today!



 



🌱 FREE CLOTHING SWAP! Next Thursday, May
15th 🌱

Give your closet a spring refresh without spending a dime! Join us on the front lawn of
the school from 12:30-1:30pm for our community clothing swap.
How it works:

Bring gently used clothing items you no longer need
Bring a blanket to display your items
Browse and take home new-to-you treasures
Take any leftover items back with you when you leave

It's eco-friendly, budget-friendly, and a wonderful way to connect with our school
community! No money needed - just bring clothes to swap and take what speaks to
you.
Don't miss this opportunity to freshen up your wardrobe while reducing waste! ♻️

 

Need New Charter Council Members!
Blue oak will be accepting applications for two community member seats and one
parent seat this year. The deadline for application submission is May 19th . Elections will
take place the following week. All Charter Council applications must be submitted to the
Executive Assistant. Charter Council members are elected for a term of three years and
will begin their time on the board the meeting after they are elected. For more info,
please visit the Charter Council page of our schools website below!

https://blueoakcharterschool.org/charter-council/

 

Oaken Lands Fundraiser
Thank you to everyone that planned and participating in the Oaken Lands Music
Festival, it was a wonderful event!

https://blueoakcharterschool.org/charter-council/


 

🚗✨ SUPPORT OUR 4TH GRADERS! ✨🚗

Come get your car sparkling clean while supporting a great cause! Blue Oak Charter
School is hosting a charity car wash to fund 4th grade field trips.
📅 TWO DATES:

Saturday, May 17th (12PM-3PM)
Monday, May 19th (3PM-5PM)

💰 Suggested donation: $5-$10
Bring your dusty vehicles and help our students experience educational adventures
beyond the classroom! Every wash helps create memorable learning opportunities for
our 4th graders.



 

📣 FREE SUMMER MEALS FOR KIDS IN BUTTE
COUNTY! 📣

Starting June 9th, 2025, children can receive FREE nutritious meals at multiple locations
throughout Butte County! No registration or paperwork needed.
📍 LOCATIONS:

Chico: Bidwell Junior High, DeGarmo Community Park, Hooker Oak Park
Gridley: Gridley High, Wilson Elementary
Oroville: Las Plumas High, Oroville High

Most sites offer both breakfast and lunch options, with programs running through late
June or early August.
All sites are OPEN to any child or teen who needs a meal this summer!
For more information, contact site coordinators:

Chico sites: Sydney Reynoza (530-891-3000)
Gridley sites: Michelle Diaz (530-846-4172)
Oroville sites: Nanci Miramontes (510-942-1805)

Help spread the word! No child should go hungry this summer




